
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardians, 

 

On Friday, May 17th from 6-9:00 pm, the 8th Grade teachers will be hosting “An Evening 

Under the Stars” for our departing 8th grade students. The evening will include music, 

dancing, games & food. 

 

This year’s celebration will be held in the cafeteria. Students are NOT expected to wear 

dressy attire. They dress code is “Dressy Casual.” (Example: khaki shorts & nice shirt, not 

gym shorts & t-shirts) Hall County & DMS dress codes still apply. 

 

Only current DMS 8th graders will be eligible to attend; students are not allowed to bring 

friends from other grade levels or other schools. This is a special celebration for DMS 8th 

graders only. 

 

Reservations and payment of $10 (checks made out to Davis Middle School or cash) per 

person are due Friday, May 10. No reservations will be accepted after this date and no 

refunds will be issued. 

 

Detach the lower portion of this reservation form and return with money to your child’s 

homeroom teacher. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Reservation Form 

 

_______________________________Homeroom 

_______________________________Name of student attending 

_____________Amount paid check or cash (circle one) 

 

Please initial: 

___________I understand that my child will adhere to the DMS Dress Code  

___________I understand that my child will adhere to the Hall County Code of Conduct 

___________I will discuss transportation arrangements with my child 

___________My child will be picked up PROMPTLY at 8:55 pm​ in front of the cafeteria 
 

Parent Signature ___________________________  Phone Number _________________ 


